
Our Store would like to update you 
on Toilet Paper and other essential 

item shortages across the State.
 

We are working very closely with our suppliers to get 
products onto shelves as fast as possible. The 

makers of Kleenex, Sorbent and Quilton toilet paper 
have all increased their production to meet 

this demand.

 We are constantly monitoring the situation and will 
do our best to keep all products freely available to 
everyone. However, if we see new shortages, stores 

may introduce limits. This will only occur if 
absolutely necessary.

 
Our team members are doing the very best they 
can, so please be polite with any questions you 

may have.
  

We thank you for your patience 
and understanding.


